
Record of correspondence with the Authority: 
Fact checking information provided by Mercury Energy for the wholesale 
electricity market competition review 

Date Type Parties Information 

17/09/21 Letter EA to Mercury Request to fact check information supplied to the 
Authority for the review 

28/09/21 Email Mercury to EA Response to letter sent 17/9 requesting to fact check 
information supplied – confirmed fact checking 
completed. 

1/10/21 Letter EA to Mercury Follow up on response to fact checking 

7/10/21 Letter EA to Mercury Update on request to fact check information 

https://www.ea.govt.nz/monitoring/enquiries-reviews-and-investigations/2021/wholesale-market-competition-review-2/wholesale-market-competition-review-3/
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